Norton Co Board of Commissioners
October 07, 2024

Convene

Commissioner Garrett Beydler called the meeting of the Norton Co Board of Commissioners to
order at 9:00 AM on October 7, 2024 at the Commission Room. Attendance: Richard Thompson,
Present; Garrett Beydler, Present; Marvin Matchett, Present.

City of Norton
James Moreau, City Administrator, Abigail Horn, City Attorney and Jeff Wolf, City Code were in to
visit with the commission on the property known as Norton Commons. The City of Norton is
interested in forming a task force to address issues with the property that included environmental
and rodent concerns. The City would like to have a member of the Norton County Commissioners
serve on the task force. Commissioner Matchett was appointed to the task force to represent the
county.

KLPG

Commissioner Matchett reported to the commission on the recent KLPG meeting that he and
Commission Beydler attended. The meeting was held in Liberal, Kansas and was informative on
current and future legislative platforms.

Neighborhood Revitalization
Dallas Gosselin, Norton City/County Economic Development, Alan Hale and Mindy Harting,
Norton Appraisal office, Aaron Hale, Norton Economic Development member and Melissa
Schoen, Norton County Attorney were present to discuss the introduction of the Neighborhood
Revitalization Plan. Several thoughts and ideas were proposed and discussed including the term
in years, percentage of rebate by year, residential and commercial, limits or caps on the dollars
and the transferability of the plan. After discussion there will be some revisions made to the
current draft and reviewed for possible adoption at a later date.

Executive Session

An executive session was called by Commissioner Matchett at 11:25 am for a period of 5 minutes
and to include County Clerk Robert D. Wyatt for the purpose of claims review. The motion was
given a second by Commissioner Thompson. Motion passed. The commission returned to
regular session at 11:30 am with no action taken.

September 30, 2024 Minutes

A motion was made by Commissioner Matchett to approve the September 30th, 2024
commission minutes with a second from Commissioner Thompson. Motion passed.

Notice
The commission will attend a work session on Wednesday, October 23rd at 4:00 pm in the
Heaton Building for county/city elected officials.

Adjournment
There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned until 10/21/2024.
The commission minutes are not considered to be official until signed and approved by the
commission and will remain a working document until approved.
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